

Chavez, Rigo F

From: Jeffrey Mortensen [JMortensen@highmesacg.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2013 7:18 AM
To: Wijenje, Kizito
Cc: Alarid, Karen; Johnson, Myron C; Winter, Brad D
Subject: RE: following up on this morning's meeting re: Jefferson

Kizito,

No commitment was made. We deferred Mr. Webb to Karen.

Jeff

HIGH MESA Consulting Group

Jeffrey G. Mortensen, P.E.
President

6010 B Midway Park Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109
www.highmesacg.com

Phone: 505.345.4250
Fax: 505.345.4254
jmortensen@highmesacg.com

From: Wijenje, Kizito [mailto:WIJENJE@aps.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 10:25 PM
To: Jeffrey Mortensen
Cc: Alarid, Karen; Johnson, Myron C; Winter, Brad D
Subject: Re: following up on this morning's meeting re: Jefferson

Did we agree to to postpone our project so that these characters can keep chasing their tails? The situation is ALREADY a safety hazard and traffic is already getting disrupted. Our solution actually helps mitigate an already dire situation while non of their hare-brained lets-all-ride-our-trycicles-to-work rubbish makes any sense at all! The APD rep summed it up when he kept on asking them wether they had ever dealt with a school situation before. We learnt one thing today, city council services planner and DPS rep are totally clueless of this situation and haven't the foggiest idea on how to solve it. We on the other hand, are on a time crunch, have an exacting project schedule and are both responsible and liable for the students and parents safety at Jefferson.

Diane Dolan and Ike Benton also have a timeline, THE OCTOBER COUNCIL ELECTIONS. After which they could give a hoot wether we conduct car washes on the JMS parking lot in rush hour or have weekday mid-morning yard sales on adjoining neighborhood streets.

They wanted to meet, We have met them so lets get this thing done already

My two cents

Sent from my iPad

On Jul 23, 2013, at 5:50 PM, "Jeffrey Mortensen" <JMortensen@highmesacg.com> wrote:

Andrew asked if meeting again in September to discuss further collaboration was acceptable. I said that Myron and I couldn't commit and that he needed to request that from Karen.